HANAHAU‘OLI SCHOOL

March 31, 2017

Mr. Michael Miller

Tiki's Grill and Bar

2570 Kalakaua Avenue
.Honolulu, HI 96815

Dear Mr. Miller:

Thank you for your support of Hanahau‘oli School’s Malama Na Keiki Goes Bollywood ! We want
you to know that you were an integral part of a truly spe01a1 evening. Guests that night represented
the Hanahau‘oli ‘ohana and the camaradene was great fun for all. The net proceeds raised of
nearly $250,000 will benefit our financial aid program and school-wide projects.

It truly could not have happened without your support. Your in-kind gift was espemally 1mportant
to our financial success. I have included a donation receipt which’ you may use for your tax
purposes Please note that you may establish the value of your generous gift.

Your gift will benefit our most precious resource, our students. Thank you for helping to make a
difference for our keiki.

With aloha, k
Jenny J. Schack

Director of Institutional Advance_ment :
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